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New Season Check In 
All campers must check in to the 

office before occupying your site for 

an over-night stay.  At the time of 

check in, our office staff will make 

sure your payments and files are up to 

date and all paperwork including 

rabies certificates and proof of golf 

cart insurance have been received.  

We have a thank you gift in the office 

for those who have completed 

paperwork. 

 

Early Season Helpers 
If family and friends help ready your 

site in the early season, please have 

your helpers stop in and register in the 

office upon arrival.  Laurel Lock does 

not generally charge guest fees for 

these helpers before Memorial Day 

Weekend, as long as they are there for 

work detail. 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
May 20, Golf Outing 

May 24, Wednesday WWSW 

     (see below article) 

May 20, 10 a.m. Tank Talk 

May 20, 4:30 p.m. - Poker Run 

May 27, Teens and Tweens Kick off 

to summer fun and pizza party 

May 27, Eran Troy Danner band  

May 28, Memorial Day Weekend 

horseshoe tournament  

May 28, New Campers’ Reception   
 

 

WWSW 

On the fourth Wednesday of each 

month from 4-6 p.m. we will have a 

new event for women called WWSW 

(women who sip wine on Wednes-

day).  We’ll ask a different camper 

each month to sign up for hosting.  

You can host at your site or any 

common area at the camp.  We will 

ask participants to bring their own 

wine and the host will provide glasses 

and a small offering of snacks. Sound 

like fun?  The first event on May 24, 

will kick off at the gray cottage. 

 

 

2023 Music Schedule 
Mark your calendars for our fantastic 

line-up of music this camping season.   

May 27 - Eran Troy Danner 

June 17 - Rum Runners 

July 1 - 70’s Project 

July 29 - Jeff the DJ from Excite 

Entertainment and Pirates party 

August 19 - Dr. G and the Believers 

September 2 - Bootleg Band 
 

 

Office Hours – Early Season 
Friday                         12 p.m. – 7 p.m. 

Saturday                     10 a.m. – 7 p.m. 

Sunday                       10 a.m. – 4 p.m. 

Monday – Thursday     1 p.m. – 2 p.m. 

 

 

April Payments - #2 
April campsite payments were due by 

April 1 and are delinquent as of May 

1.  We will accept April payments 

without late fees if received in our 

office by Sunday, May 7, by 4 p.m.  

 

 

Mail Slot 
A mail slot is located in the camp 

office door.  Please know this is a 

secure depository for payments and 

paperwork.  

 

 

Campground Phone Numbers 
Katie Hornat           860-213-1158 

Tom Hornat           860-965-1453 

Peter William Hornat     860-989-2261 

Camp Office           860-859-1424 

860-859-1424 

 

Boats and Docks 
Boats, dock and golf cart payments are 

due in our office by May 15.  There is 

no grace period on these payments so  

make sure your payment is received in 

our office to avoid a late fee.  Dock 

slip holders who do not pay slip fees 

will not have their slips held for them.  

 

 

Anti-Syphon Valves 
Each campsites’ water spigot has had 

an anti-syphon valve placed on it prior 

to this camping season.  These valves 

protect our water system from 

becoming contaminated by bacteria in 

hoses or RVs.  Under no circum-

stances are campers allowed to 

remove anti-syphon valves from the 

spigots.  There will be a $200 fee 

assessed to any camper whose water 

spigot has had the anti-syphon valve 

removed.  

 

30-Yard Dumpster 

The 30-yard dumpster located near the 

rear of the rec hall is for campers to 

place unwanted items in for disposal.  

When the dumpster if full, it will be 

removed.  Please note some items are 

not permitted in the dumpster.  A list 

of forbidden items is on the front.   

 

 

RV Water System Cleanout 
Each RV water system needs to be 

disinfected prior to hooking up a hose 

to your site’s water spigot.  Refer to 

your RV manual for specific 

disinfecting instructions.  Use only 

white drinking-water quality hoses. 

Your drinking-water hose should be 

replaced periodically.  

 

 

Construction Noise and Notes 
All construction must be pre-approved 

through Tom Hornat (860-965-1453) 

and subject to any necessary permits.  

Shed placement also needs to be 

approved.  Noise from construction is 

not allowed during the weekends 

beginning May 26, so please plan 

accordingly prior to beginning work.  

Please call Tom with any questions.  


